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Web Site: www.cbcprattville.org 
Church Phone: (334) 365-0231   

Church Office Hours: Mon-Thurs: 8:00am-4:00pm 

                                    Friday:  Closed 

E-mail: office@cbcprattville.org  
Daycare Ministry: (334) 365-5693  



 

Sunday Schedule 
  8:00am  Praise Team  
  8:45am  Sunday School 
10:00am  Morning Worship/Preschool & Children’s Church, Nursery Provided  
  4:00pm  Amazing Praisers Children’s Choir Practice  
  5:00-7:00pm  AWANA 
  5:30 & 6:00PM  Discipleship Classes   
  6:00pm  CBSM Small Groups 

Wednesday Schedule 

5:15pm  Wednesday Fellowship Supper  
6:30pm  Bible Study/Prayer Meeting-CLC 
               RA’s,  GA’s, CBSM 
7:30pm  Adult Choir Rehearsal 2021 

Sunday Morning Worship Service 
 If you are uncomfortable coming into the sanctuary for the service, you are invited to attend                                

Sunday Morning Worship via large screen TV set up in the Clayton Shaw Fellowship Hall.                                       

MASKS ARE REQUIRED (and are available if you do not have one).  Chairs set apart for social distancing. 

You Asked For It!                                                                                                                             
Join us on Wednesday nights at 6:30 for our series in which you get to pick the sermon topic!                          

You can submit questions at www.cbcprattville.org/ask or you can pick up a                                                                                                    

form on Wednesday nights and submit it to the office. 

 

Women’s Ministry Opportunities 
Women’s Ministry Planning Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, February 3 in the CLC, room B103 

 
Announcing the birth of: 

               Adeline Captolia Gilmore, born December 30, 2020, 7 lb. 6 oz., Length 18”                                           
daughter of Jacob & Marissa Gilmore 
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http://www.cbcprattville.org/ask


Janet Eikenberry  
jeikenberry@cbcprattville.org 

 

 
 
 

 
Attention all 3rd - 6th Graders 

CentriKid Camp    
Camp Location:  

University of West Alabama - Livingston, AL 
Cost $360 

Signup and $60 Deposit due by Feb 15th 
Signup sheet at Mrs. Janet's office 

 

 

 

 
 

Camellia Baptist Student Ministry/College & Career 

studentpastor@cbcprattville.org   

 

Student Small Groups on Sunday nights 6-7:00 

CBSM on Wednesday Nights at 6:30 
 

D-Now March 5-7 at Camellia 

Sign up on the website:  www.cbcprattville.org 
 

Call or text Blake for more information, 730-3968 

Blake Turner, Student Director 

College & Career Ministries Director 

 

AWANA Calendar 
Feb 7th     -   AWANA SUPER BOWL  

                  Everyone wear your favorite team jersey  

Feb 14th -  AWANA Book Time & Valentine’s Party     
                 Clubbers, don’t forget to bring Valentine’s for  
                 your AWANA Clubber friends! 

Feb 21st - Birthday & AWANA Store Night 

Feb 28th – Missions Night  

                  Remember to bring your missions offering. 

 
CentriKid Camp Fundraiser 

Yard Sale – March 13th 
Pre-loved and no longer needed 

items can be donated!  
Please contact Janet for more             

information (334) 365-0231 

 

Church-Wide  

YMCA CO-ED Volleyball Season 
CBC Volleyball Team sign-up is going on 

now.  The season begins on February 22nd at the Y.  

Deadline to sign-up is February 7th and the cost is $35. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lottie Moon Offering for International Missions 
 

      Our Goal:  $15,000.00        

     Received:   $21,279.15 
 

Thanks so much for giving! 

 

 
 
 
 

 

• Joe & Brandi Cannon 
by Statement 

 

• Diane Ash  
      by Letter 

 

Discipleship Classes                                          
Sundays in the CLC 

 

“Building Marriages” taught by Bro. James—5:30pm 
 

Books of the Bible—Open Discussion 6:00pm 

Livestream 
Go to cbcprattville.org & click on “Watch Live” or 

go to youtube.com/camelliabaptistchurchprattville 

to watch our Sunday Morning Worship Service   

and/or Wednesday Night Bible Study 

SUNDAY SCHOOL & AWANA TEACHER & 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED NOW!! 
Sunday School Teachers 

To continue ministering to our bed babies, toddlers and  

3 year-olds with the love and attention they need during 

Sunday School, teachers are needed: 

Sunday School teacher for Nursery A (bed babies) 

Sunday School Teacher for 3 year-olds 

AWANA 5:00-7:00pm Sunday Night Teacher 

and Volunteers 
Sparks-Kindergarten Teacher 

AWANA Listeners - Adult helpers are needed to listen as 

our AWANA children recite their scriptures during our 

book time 5:15 - 6:00pm.  

Please see Mrs. Janet for more information.  
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Ministry Staff 
 

Pastor   
Rev. James Taylor 270-213-0536 

 

Interim Music Director 
Paul Eikenberry 

 

Director of Children’s Ministry/ 
CLC Director 

Janet Eikenberry      365-0231 
 

Student Ministries Director 
Blake Turner      730-3968 

 

Director of W.E.M. 
Jessica Senn      365-5693 

 

Support Staff 
 

Church Secretary 
Charlotte McGuire 

 

Financial Secretary 
B. J. Lazenby 

 

 

 

                 Camellia Family, I want to take a moment to thank you and rejoice with you over your response to our 
Lottie Moon Christmas Offering for International Missions. This Sunday, January 31st, is our last Sunday to give, and 
as of today you have given $22,000. That is $7,000 over our goal and $16,000 more than you gave last year! What a 
remarkable and faithful response to the vision I gave of being a part of God’s plan. The church is God’s vehicle for 
taking the Gospel to the nations, and I am so grateful for how Camellia has responded. 
 
                 For those of you who will be reading this before Sunday the 31st, I want to encourage you to be a part of 
our service, whether that be in-person or via livestream. I will be making a presentation to our church family that I 
believe has the opportunity to change Camellia’s future. I am going to be setting the vision and calling for a response. 
In fact, on Wednesday night, February 3rd, we will be voting on this vision. Please pray for me leading up to Sunday 
and pray for the church as we respond to this vision. I truly believe that the best days are ahead for Camellia, and 
what I present Sunday I hope will be the beginning of a path to greater health and greater faithfulness.  
 
     May God bless you!   Bro. James 

 

Memory Verse for February:                                                                                                                            
It is good for me that I was afflicted,  

that I might learn your statutes.  Psalm 119:71  


